
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Dr Anton van Vollenhoven
Archaetnos CC
288 Walton Jameson Avenue
Clydesdale
Pretoria

Archaeological research on the Ka-Nwamuriwane site of Steinaecker's Horse. It forms part of the
Steinaecker's Horse historical-archaeological research project. It is the next site to be excavated of the
series of military outposts manned by Steinaecker's Horse during the Anglo-Boer War (1899-1902).
This site is close to Tshokwane in the Kruger National Park, Mpumalanga Province.

Dear Prof. Van Vollenhoven, 

Thank you for your permit application extension to undertake archaeological research at the Steinaecker's
Horse site Ka-Nwamuriwane, Kruger National Park, South Africa. 

SAHRA has reviewed your application and decided to approve it. 

We wish you every success with this project.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
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Manager: Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: http://www.sahra.org.za/node/522257
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